
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

As you have probably heard from the children, we are planning a party to 

celebrate all being back together again. 

On Tuesday 16th March, the children can come to school in home clothes for 

our class party.  The children will wear these clothes all day. We have asked 

that they do not wear dressing up clothes, as it is not a fancy dress party. 

On Monday we will bake cupcakes. On Tuesday we will provide a small amount 

of party food for our party in the afternoon. The children will have already 

eaten lunch, so we won’t have too much.  

If your child has any allergies, please let us know. 

We are now busy writing lists, planning party games and decorating the 

classroom. 

It is so lovely to be all back together again. The children are really enjoying 

being back at school and playing with their friends. 

You may also have heard about our planned Easter Hat parade – also 

suggested by the children. 

A letter will follow shortly providing more details. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

From Mrs Yelland. 
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